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Headteacher’s Message 
Next week is going to be very busy for everyone. I hope you have made your appointment for 
parents evening, we are looking forward to seeing you all. I am so excited by the huge 
progress that your children have made over the half term. 
 

Drinking Water 
Children must bring a named water bottle to school which must only be filled with water. 
It is much more hygienic if your child has their own bottle, rather than sharing cups in the 
classroom. The school will be providing new water bottles for every child as soon as possible. 
 
Public Consultation 
For 3 – 7pm on 18th October you will be able to come into the school hall and have a look at 
the plans for our new building. I will be available and the designers, architects and 
Peterborough Local Authority representatives will also be there to discuss the plans and answr 
any questions you may have. We look forward to seeing you all and sharing our exciting plans 
for the future of Lime Academy Parnwell. 
 
Harvest Assembly 
Harvest assembly will take place on 17th October. We would like to collect dried and tinned foods for 
the elderly and homeless in Peterborough. Please could all food donations be in school by Monday 
16th October so that each class can create a display for assembly. Thank you for your support. 
 
Class Assembly 
Every Thursday we hold a class assembly. There has been some confusion about whether parents 
are able to attend. I apologise for this. I can now clarify that parents and carers are welcome to 
attend their child’s class assembly. However, with all the children in the hall, it is not possible to 
accommodate additional family members. We will send out a list of dates for the class assemblies 
as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Cullen 
Headteacher 


